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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
PTA Mother Son Event 4/21/23
Kindergarten Screening 4/25, 4/26, 4/27/23
Board of Education Meeting 4/24/23
Take your Child to Work 4/27/23
NJSLA Grades 3-6 5/8/23 to 5/12/23
NJSLA Grade 5 5/15/23 to 5/16/23

FIRST GRADE NEWS - MRS. LOCICERO
The first graders have been hard at work in their new writers workshop unit. They are learning
all about small moment stories. Students learned that a small moment story is like a
watermelon. The watermelon is the big event, and the tiny seeds inside are all of the different
small moments during that event. The students have been enjoying being able to write about
all of the different experiences they have had. We look forward to hearing more about all of
their adventures!

Mrs. LoCicero

SECOND GRADE NEWS
Second graders have begun a new unit in Reader’s Workshop on fables, folktales, and
fairytales! We are very excited to read these classic stories together! We will be focusing on
the elements of each story, how culture is present in classic tales from around the world, and
discussing lessons we can learn from reading these stories. Students will also participate in
“Reader’s Theater” to act out some of the stories we are reading!

Mrs. Bird



FIFTH GRADE NEWS
The fifth graders are currently focusing on a deep understanding of the measurable attribute of
volume and using numbers and operations to describe and compute the volume of rectangular
prisms and composite shapes. The students will learn to use the formula length x width x
height and/or area of the base x height to find volume. Additive volume is a challenging
concept. Students will learn how to find the volume of a three-dimensional solid by
decomposing it into rectangular prisms, finding the volume of each prism, and then adding the
volumes together.

In Science, the students will learn how to use the metric system. Students will learn to
understand the relative size of metric units, and recognize the relationship between the
conversion factors in the metric system and our base-10 numeration system. The same
prefixes are used for length, capacity, and mass and each unit is 10 times as much as the next
smaller unit. To aid in remembering the units, the students are using the acronym King Henry
Doesn’t Mind Drinking Chocolate Milk!

Mrs. Bickhardt

SIXTH GRADE NEWS
6th Grade Math

Sixth graders recently completed a unit in math about geometry. Geometry examines the
relationships between points, lines, shapes, and the space they take up. The students began
the unit by exploring how a parallelogram is related to a rectangle. They decomposed a
parallelogram and composed a rectangle by creating a triangle and moving it to the other side.
They then developed the formula for the area of a parallelogram to be the base times the
height. We extended this formula to develop the formula for a triangle which is half of a
parallelogram. Once students were comfortable finding the area of parallelograms and
triangles, they used these formulas to find the area of irregular shapes by “taking them apart”
(to find the area of smaller shapes) and then “putting them back together” to find the total
area. Finding the surface area of prisms and pyramids and the volume of rectangular prisms
with fractional units completed our geometry unit. Statistical analysis is our current topic.
Students are enjoying learning what statistics are and how they can analyze data by measuring
the center and variability of the data collected. Box plots, mean absolute deviation, choosing
appropriate statistical measures, summarizing data distributions and histograms will also be
covered in the weeks to come.

Mrs. Mahedy

MESSAGE FROM KITATINNY HIGH SCHOOL



Attention 6th grade students and families:

Thinkers! Problem Solvers!
Creative Minds! Challenge Seekers!
Learn new things easily?
Have a strong sense of curiosity?
Like solving problems?
Interested in challenges and puzzles?
Wonder about the world around us?
See things from multiple perspectives?
If you answered yes to any of these,
Kaleidoscope might be for you!

Kaleidoscope is an academic enrichment class that meets 5 days a week serving the unique
needs of gifted and talented learners in grades 7 & 8 at Kittatinny Regional High School.

To be considered for Kaleidoscope, students MUST attend one of the sessions
in the Kittatinny Media Center offered this spring. Please see the attached flyer for details.


































